
Two homes left at Silver Glen
LAST CHANCE TO BUY A SIZZLING NEW SIDLAW AT SILVER GLEN

Final  two  Sidlaw  villas  available  in  first  phase  at  Alva
development

Buyers keen to acquire one of Allanwater Homes’ newest house
designs can still do so – with two Sidlaws remaining for sale
in the first phase at Silver Glen.

Priced at £214,995, the Sidlaw offers three good sized double
bedrooms, all with fitted wardrobes, and includes a master
bedroom en-suite. It made its debut at Silver Glen back in
April, and quickly proved to be a very popular addition to the
Allanwater Homes portfolio.

Other features of the property are its spacious open plan
kitchen/dining room, large lounge, and downstairs cloakroom
leading off the hall.

“The Sidlaw represents excellent value for money, with so much
included  as  standard,  not  least  fitted  wardrobes  in  all
bedrooms,” said Sales Advisor Lynn McNair. “It’s also complete
with our new Allanwater Homes specification which is one of
the best around. We are including Rocha Sanitaryware, Zanussi
Stainless  Steel  Appliances  with  an  Induction  Hob,  a
thermostatic shower, a stunning kitchen from Moore’s, and a
monoblock driveway.”

“If you are in the market for a three bedroom home, you really
can’t do better than the new Sidlaw,” added Lynn. “We don’t
have any on release in this new second phase, so act quickly
and secure one of the last two still available in phase one. I
can advise on entry dates.”

Silver Glen has four and five bedroom detached villas from
£217,995, with Arrochar three bedroom semi detached villas
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from £178,995, and Cheviot three bedroom detached villas from
£208,995.

All  properties  are  complete  with  central  heating,  double
glazing, and have a full 10 year Premier Guarantee Structural
warranty.  Well  insulated  homes,  offering  buyers  reduced
running costs, they are designed for the way families live
today.

Features  such  as  en-suite  master  bedrooms,  well  fitted
kitchens with a selection of built in appliances, utility
rooms, and downstairs cloakrooms are all to be found in the
homes at Silver Glen.

For more information call Sales Advisor, Lynn McNair in the
Sales Office at Silver Glen, tel 07845 014638.

Further details at www.allanwater.co.uk

Sidlaw design has proved popular
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